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A SMALL SCHOOL MAKING A BIG DIFFERENCE

School Calendar

Thursday 6th December - Preschool Celebration 5.30pm

Monday 10th December - House Captains Elections

Tuesday 11th December - Carols in the Park


- Stage 3 Jamberoo Recreation Park

Friday 14th December - Presentation Day


- Reports Home

Monday 17th December - Yr 6 Farewell Dinner

Tuesday 18th December - Christmas Concert 2pm


- Kiama High School Presentation Evening

Wednesday 19th December - Gold Day

Friday 7th December


Tomorrow will be a very sad day for the Martin family and the local community as we acknowledge and pay our 
respects to Billy Martin. Billy’s funeral is to be held at Hansen & Cole at Kembla Grange and will commence at 11am. 


The school strongly encourages Jamberoo Public School students to be at school tomorrow.  The expectation is that 
Jamberoo students are in attendance as classes will be running as per normal. Jamberoo parents and community 
members are more than welcome to attend.


There will be several Jamberoo Public School staff members attending tomorrow’s service. We have been very 
fortunate that teaching staff from Shell Cove Public School have offered their services tomorrow and will be 
sending teachers to Jamberoo to cover classes during the time of the funeral. 


There will be a change to the whole school assembly time tomorrow. The assembly will commence at the earlier 
time	
  of 9:10am, which is normally the time sport is conducted for students in Year 2 to Year 6.


A huge thank you to the Jamberoo school community for your cooperation and for your endless support and acts of 
kindness over the past week.



Thanks 


Sam Hall!
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Outside School Hours Care (OSHC) Survey


Thank you to the families who have already completed and returned the OSHC Survey sent home last week. This 
survey is vital in the collection of evidence to justify having an OSHC provider in the school. There was a survey 
conducted late last year, however I feel there is a need to conduct another survey now, especially considering that 
student numbers are continuing to grow at Jamberoo. The data will be sent to the Department of Education and a 
decision will be made by the Department if there is enough of a need to have an OSHC provider at Jamberoo Public 
School. 


Please take five minutes of your time to complete the survey before close of business tomorrow. 



Reports


A reminder that reports will be sent home on Friday 14th December. Thank you to the teachers of Jamberoo Public 
School for the tremendous amount of work they put into compiling student reports.



Care Monkey


The school has successfully been utilising the Care Monkey program for the last year. As part of the process for new 
Kindergarten families, parents have been sent an email requesting medical and contact information for their child. 
The school requests that you complete all of the required details before the end of Term 4. This will allow the school 
to have updated student details for all of our students. Parents of students currently enrolled at the school will not 
be required to create a profile for their child/children. The current student medical and contact details will remain 
current in 2019. 


The P&C has fully endorsed and is very supportive of the Care Monkey initiative. Your child’s medical records will be 
protected through the latest security measures.


The days of written permission notes are over. All notes are distributed digitally through Care Monkey. No more 
looking through your child’s school bag for notes covered in Vegemite or peanut butter. 


If you have any questions about the Care Monkey program, please don’t hesitate to contact the school or check out 
the video (Care Monkey for Schools) below:


https://www.caremonkey.com/demonstration/



Presentation Day


A reminder that our annual Presentation Day will be on Friday 14th December in our school hall. The ceremony will 
commence at 9:30am and will conclude at approximately 11:30am. All parents and families are welcome. The 
expectation is that students remain at school for the rest of the day after the ceremony has concluded. The only 
reason that students should be leaving school is if they are unwell or if they have an appointment. Classes will be 
running as per normal after Presentation Day, with lots of valuable learning occurring. We thank you for your 
cooperation in this matter.


Students are expected to wear full school uniform next Friday, not their sport uniform. Year 6 students, please do 
not wear your Year 6 shirt on the day.



Caring for the School Awards


During Term Four, the Principal’s Award will be given to students who look after the school environment and school 
equipment, which links in with our positive behaviour expectation of ‘caring for this place’. If you see any of our 
students caring for the school, please do not hesitate to contact me.


So far this term the following students have been presented Principal’s Awards for caring for the school:


Darcy Douch                   Will Haslam   Ava Kirk


Cooper Anderson  Cooper Ford   Jeremy Stiner


Luca Pedersen   Finn Pedersen   Lucy McDonnell


Eva Heffernan   Ollie Harris   Ellie Linsley



2019 Leader Nominations


Thank you to the wonderful students who presented speeches today in their quest to becoming a school captain or 
vice-captain in 2019. 


House captain and vice-captain meetings will be conducted on Monday 10th December for interested primary 
students.
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Gold Day


The whole school is excited about Gold Day which will occur on Wednesday 19th December. It is very pleasing to 
see how many students have already achieved ‘gold’ and we are only just into Term 4. It just goes to show what 
amazing and well-behaved students we have at Jamberoo Public School.


The decision has been made that Gold Day this year will be a trip to the movies for students in Kindergarten to 
Year 3 and a session at Flip Out for the students in Year 4 to Year 6. After the activities, the whole school will 
come together to have a picnic lunch.


The K-3 students will be travelling by bus to Hoyts at Warrawong and will be watching the movie Wreck It Ralph 
2. The children will receive a popcorn and a drink. The students in Years 4 to 6 will travel by bus to North 
Wollongong Flip Out where they will participate in two hours of fun and thrills.


After the movie, we will head to Lake Illawarra foreshore, have some lunch and play some games. Gold Day will be 
a well-deserved reward for our wonderful students who achieve gold in 2018! The cost of the day is ‘free’. 
Transport, movie ticket and Flip Out entry will be covered. The students will just need to bring their lunch, recess 
and drink with them for the picnic.


Please complete the permission form ASAP so we have a clear indication of the number of students who will be 
attending Gold Day.


Please remember to collect and hand in your child’s awards to the front office. Awards will need to be handed into 
Mrs De Las Heras on or before Friday 14th December.



Holidays


The last day this year for all students and staff is Wednesday December 19th. The first day back for students in 
years 1-6 will be Wednesday January 30th, 2019. Jamberoo staff will return to school on Tuesday 29th January.


A reminder for 2019 Kindergarten parents that the Best Start Assessment dates for your child are Wednesday 30th 
January and Thursday 31st January. Kindergarten students will commence their first day of school on Friday 1st 
February.



Carols in the Park


If there are any parents who are free to assist with the packing up of equipment after next Tuesday’s Carol in the 
Park celebration, the organising committee would very much appreciate your assistance at the conclusion of the 
evening.



Chris Speirs


Principal Jamberoo Public School



Jamberoo Uniform Shop


The new Sports Uniform has arrived!! Available now from the Uniform Shop.


The uniform shop will be open an extra day tomorrow Friday 7th December, 8.30 – 9.15am, for anyone wishing who 
is super excited.


The shirt and shorts combo is $50.


Year 2s wishing to get ready for next year: come and try on for size. You can purchase and take home, or purchase 
first week back 2019.


Remember, Friday 14 December is Presentation Day, so normal school uniform (not sport) will be worn that day (so 
no rush!)
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Chook Roster

Saturday 8th December - Wilkins Family Sunday 9th December - Wilkins Family

Saturday 15th December - Grandma Nell & Nina Sunday 16th December - Grandma Nell & Nina
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Holiday Chook Roster

Thursday 20th December - Grandma Nell & Nina Wednesday 9th January - Egan Family

Friday 21st December - Grandma Nell & Nina Thursday 10th January - Egan Family

Saturday 22nd December - Grandma Nell & Nina Friday 11th January - Marzini Family

Sunday 23rd December - Grandma Nell & Nina Saturday 12th January - Marzini Family

Monday 24th December - Delfino Family Sunday 13th January - Marzini Family

Tuesday 25th December - Delfino Family Monday 14th January - Mawbey Family

Wednesday 26th December - Delfino Family Tuesday 15th January - Mawbey Family

Thursday 27th December - Delfino Family Wednesday 16th January - Mawbey Family

Friday 28th December - Hoogvliet Family Thursday 17th January - Mawbey Family

Saturday 29th December - Hoogvliet Family Friday 18th January - Mawbey Family

Sunday 30th December - Hoogvliet Family Saturday 19th January - Mawbey Family

Monday 31st December - Hoogvliet Family Sunday 20th January - Mawbey Family

Tuesday 1st January - Hoogvliet Family Monday 21st January

Wednesday 2nd January - Mackay Family Tuesday 22nd January

Thursday 3rd January - Mackay Family Wednesday 23rd January

Friday 4th January - Mackay Family Thursday 24th January - Mrs McCormack

Saturday 5th January - Tweed Family Friday 25th January

Sunday 6th January - Tweed Family Saturday 26th January - Kirk Family

Monday 7th January - Adams Family Sunday 27th January - Kirk Family

Tuesday 8th January - Adams Family Monday 28th January - Kirk Family

Kiama High School Uniform Shop


Kiama High Uniform Shop will now open at 4.30pm on Tuesday 4 December before Information Night, not 5.00pm as 
previously advertised.
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Awards

Birrahlee Walabi Tangalla Wonga Wonga Nuninoona Cooinda

Willa Buckley Reece Mills Margaret Murray Deni Richardson Cameron Aubin Jay Broadhurst

Joshua Niblock Dominic Vella Polly Reys Riley Price Pippi McInnes Oliver Moore

Marley Steel Charlize Stankoski Gracie Gray Talia McArthur Jules Frost India Fenwick

Alexis Tidswell Huddson Buckley William Mackay Jack Woolley Tye Doyle

Will Haslam Rylan Aquilina Isaac Moore Byron Pick

Billy Richardson Lucas Fagan Emily Lukins William Thomson

Judah Schofield Flynn Anderson

Learning Habits

Birrahlee Walabi Tangalla Wonga Wonga Nuninoona Cooinda

Cooper Ford Ella Abreu Calhoun Wager Mali Behl Joshua Towner Oliver Harris

Jaxson Matthews Joshua Sail Annabelle Young Eva Heffernan Hannah Williams

Polly Reys

Class Of The Week

Cooinda

Principal’s Award 

Oliver Harris Ellie Linsley
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Bronze Awards

Oliver Harris

Silver Awards

Oliver Harris

House Award

Waughope
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Keeping kids healthy with 
good hand hygiene

www.happyhandz.com.au

Good hand hygiene is recognised as one  
of the most simple & effective ways to  

stop the spread of infection. 

www.happyhandz.com.au

HappyHandz have developed a range of  
products and educational resources  

to engage & educate kids in hand hygiene 
 

Makes hand hygiene fun and exciting
Interactive products teaching kids how to clean
their hands  
Gentle formulas that are safe for kids
Natural, plant-derived ingredients
Alcohol-free, Fragrance-free, Sulphate-free &
Phosphate-free products
Fun colours and characters
Environmentally-friendly bamboo paper products
Proudly Australian made & owned

School Fundraiser
Our school is getting behind good hand hygiene! 

 
Purchase a great value HappyHandz Premium Classroom

Pack for your contribution to classroom supplies.  
You will be providing your children with premium hygiene

products and raising money for our school.  
 

Additional HappyHandz products can be purchased  
for individual use, with a percentage of all sales 

 also supporting our school

mailto:jamberoo-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.jamberoo-p.school.nsw.edu.au
mailto:jamberoo-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.jamberoo-p.school.nsw.edu.au


Strive and Succeed
 Email: jamberoo-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
 Website: www.jamberoo-p.school.nsw.edu.au

Product Product Description Price Order Amount Subtotal

Great product made especially for kids
• Fun coloured foam (available in 5 colours)
• Gentle formula made with 100% natural, 

renewable, plant-derived surfactants
• Phosphate, Sulphate & Fragrance-free 
• Bottle features a QR code that when scanned 

will play the HappyHandz hand washing song 
& animation

$5

Our alcohol-free foaming sanitiser is great for 
the whole family. Non-toxic & non-flammable 
making it safe for kids. Kills 99.9% of germs and 
remains active for up to 4hrs. Contains plant-
derived moisturisers to leave hands feeling nice 
and soft with no sticky after feel. 
100% biodegradable.

$8

$5

$3
Kids will love these cute character bag tags to 
hang on their school bags. Provides convenient 
access to germ-free hands all day. 
Available in all 5 HappyHandz characters! 
Includes a 30ml pump bottle of alcohol-free 
foaming sanitiser

$7

These reusable sticky pads will hold your phone 
or kids device in place for them to watch the 
HappyHandz hand washing song and animation 
when they wash their hands! 
Sticks to most surfaces and is easily removed. 
Includes two sticky pads - flat for wall mount 
and folding for bench-top use.

$13

Special Pack contains:
• 250ml Coloured foaming soap
• Character Bag Tag with 30ml sanitiser
• Sticky Pad set
• 50ml bottle alcohol-free foaming sanitiser
(Pack will contain the same colour soap and bag tag. 
Please indicate which character/colour you would like in 
your pack)

$20

Total Order Amount         

  250ml              �

   50ml               �

   30ml               �                                                    

�
Character Bag Tags with 

Mini Sanitiser

    Pirate      Monkey     Fairy

     �        �        �
         Cowgirl    Superhero 

             �         �                  

         Blue      Orange        Red

        �       �        �
               Purple       Yellow    

               �         �                  

  
                                      

�                 

�
Special Pack

�
Alcohol-free Foaming 

Hand Sanitiser

�
250ml Coloured Foaming 

Soap

�
Sticky pads for
phone/device

    Pirate      Monkey     Fairy

     �        �        �
         Cowgirl    Superhero 

             �         �                  

Fundraiser Order Form 

Family Name:____________________________ Child’s Name:_______________________________

Class:____________________________________ Orders Due By: ___________________________

Pack contains:
• 250ml coloured foaming soap 
• 200 sheets of bamboo paper towel
• Box of bamboo tissues

Free Towel dispensers provided for use with paper towel 

Premium Classroom Pack

�

$10/pack
Order amount

�

Order additional HappyHandz Products below, with a percentage of all sales supporting our school
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AUDITIONS 
Singers in Year 3 to Year 8 

 

The Flame Tree Project is an opportunity for talented singers 
attending Department of Education public schools in the 
Illawarra to perform original choral works based on the amazing 
landscape of the Illawarra.   
 
Successful students will be invited to attend 2 weekend workshops in Term 1, 2019 at 
Minnamurra.  They will be working with professional composers and choreographers. 
 
The Creative director is Kate Whitworth (B.Mus.Ed Sydney Conservatorium)   The program’s 
patron is Michelle Leonard, OAM of Moorambilla Voices.   
 
The creative team includes composers Annie Kwok, Josephine Gibson, and Andrew Howes 
with choreographer Jacob Williams. 
 
Day Rehearsals will be held: 8.30am to 5pm on Saturday 23 and Sunday 24 February, 2019 
    8.30am to 5pm on Saturday 23 and Sunday 24 March, 2019 
 
Final performance   5:30 Sunday 24th March, 2019. 
 
Fee: $120 
 
Auditions will be held at 2 locations:  

o Minnamurra Public School hall on 8th December  10:00am, 2018 
o Corrimal East Public School hall 13th December, 4:00pm, 2018 
o Minnamurra Public School hall on 14th December, 3:30pm, 2018 

 
Applicants will not need to prepare an audition piece.  
 
For application forms go to the Flame Tree Project google docs page 
 
For further information, contact Kate Whitworth at kathleen.bestwick@det.nsw.edu.au or 
visit the Flame Tree Project facebook page 
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	Junior	Entry	Form	for	Pavilion	Sections	
Please	note:	Your	written	entry	needs	to	be	in	by	Tuesday	22nd	January	prior	to	the	show.	Actual	entries	in	the	
Pavilion	before	11am	Thursday	24th	and	collected	on	Sunday	27th	before	10	am	

	
Exhibitor’s	Name:	.......................................................................................................................................	
	
Name	of	School:	........................................................................................................	
	
Address:	.......................................................................................................................................................	
	
Contact	Phone	No:	..........................................		Email:	……………………………………………………………………….…..	

 
Pavilion	
Class	
Number	

No	of	
entries	

Description	of	Junior	Exhibit	

	 	 	

	 	 	

	 	 	

	 	 	

	 	 	

	 	 	

	 	 	

	 	 	

	 	 	

	 	 	

	 	 	

	 	 	

	 	 	

	 	 	

TOTAL		 	 	

Post	to:	Kiama	Show	Society,	PO	Box	354,	Kiama	NSW	2533	or	email:	secretary@kiamashow.com.au	

Declaration	by	Exhibitor:	This	entry	is	of	a	domestic,	private,	and	recreational	pursuit	or	hobby	
I,	the	undersigned,	hereby	enter	the	undermentioned	exhibits	in	accordance	with,	and	subject	to	the	
Rules	and	Regulations	of	the	above	Association.		
	
SIGNATURE:	………………………………………………………………………………………………….…	DATE:	……………………………………….	

FREE	ENTRY	FOR	ALL	
JUNIOR	CLASSES	
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FREE FOOTBALL TICKETS 
 

Hyundai A-League 2018/19 
Western Sydney Wanderers v Sydney FC 

Saturday 15 December, 7:50pm 
ANZ Stadium 

 
Thanks to the Western Sydney Wanderers, the NSW Premier’s Sporting Challenge and ANZ 
Stadium, students and staff at your school have the opportunity to witness these two foes go 
head to head!   
 
As your school participated in this year’s NSW Premier’s Sporting Challenge, up to four (4) 
FREE tickets are available for each student and staff member to redeem for the match. 
 
Tickets are limited so be sure to secure them quickly for what will be a great evening of 
football. To take up this fantastic offer, students and their parents should follow the steps 
below: 
 
1. Simply go to the website: http://www.anzstadium.com.au/premiers-sporting-challenge/ 

2. Register their details 

3. Print out the voucher and bring it with them on the day to enter ANZ Stadium via the gate 
listed on their vouchers to sit in general admission seating. 

For additional information, please visit the ANZ Stadium website by clicking here.  
 

Please note: 

- Students must have parental permission to participate in this offer.  
- Each student is entitled to up to four (4) free tickets (limited to one registration per student).  
- Match ticket voucher must be printed and presented at Stadium entry gates for entry to this match. 
- There is a limit of 8,000 vouchers/tickets (redemption available to 2,000 individuals).  
- Entry may be refused if match ticket vouchers are damaged or defaced in any way or redeemed in 

an unauthorised manner.  
- If a match ticket voucher is resold or redeemed in an unauthorised manner it may be cancelled and 

the bearer of the ticket refused entry.  
- Accessible seating is available within the allocated general admission seating area. 
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Work at the biggest 
event in NSW
NSW State election  
23 March 2019

Get paid to help deliver 
democracy.

We offer a variety of 
roles based on your 
interests and experience. 

You must be on the 
electoral roll to work at 
the election.

Apply now at  
elections.nsw.gov.au

E
L_

30
97

_S
E

.1
85

_N
O

V1
8_

W
O

R
K

 A
T 

TH
E 

S
E 

A
3

mailto:jamberoo-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.jamberoo-p.school.nsw.edu.au
mailto:jamberoo-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.jamberoo-p.school.nsw.edu.au

